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     EXTENSION! 
    DEADLINE:  MONDAY,  FEBRUARY 25, 2019 
 
The New York Surgical Society is initiating a call for abstracts to be 
presented at our Northeast Surgical Meetings to be held on Friday, 
May 3, 2019. Abstracts must be limited to 250 words and must be 
organized into preformatted headings: 
 

P Title 
P Introduction 
P Methods 
P Results 
P Conclusions 

 
Abstracts must be submitted in double copy with the second copy 
including the name of the authors, hospital affiliation and the 
contact information of the corresponding author (e-mail address 
and telephone number). 
 
Please note that presentation at the NYSS does not qualify as a 
national presentation. Any abstract that has been presented at a 
national, regional, state or local scientific meeting, or any data 
published in an English language journal prior to the NYSS 
meeting cannot be submitted for consideration. Furthermore, at the 
time of abstract submission to the ASC, the data shall not be under 
review for publication in a peer review English language journal. 
 
          Please e-mail your abstracts to: 
                                ceisenkraft@gmail.com 
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     President                                                                         Secretary 


